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_______ 
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29 May 2009 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
THE LONDON P&I CLUB - CHANGES TO WEBSITE AND E-MAIL ADDRESSES 
 
The following changes are being made to The London P&I Club website and e-mail addresses, 
with immediate effect: 
 
• The website address is changing to: www.londonpandi.com 

• The Managers’ e-mail addresses are changing to: 
 “firstname.surname@londonpandi.com” 

• The general addresses for e-mail at each of the Managers’ offices are changing to: 

London 
london@londonpandi.com 

Greece 
piraeus@londonpandi.com 

Hong Kong 
hongkong@londonpandi.com 

 
As from 1 August 2009, messages sent to recipients at the previous a-bilbrough.com address will 
no longer be accepted. 
 
Members are therefore requested to update their records accordingly.  Any questions arising 
about the above changes should be directed to: marcus.bucknall@londonpandi.com 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
A BILBROUGH & CO LTD 
(MANAGERS) 

5:389 


